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Summary: Child and Family Practice Review 

of the Death of a Child in the Care of the Director in 2023 
 

Circumstances of the Fatality 

The review examined the services provided to a child who died. The child and their family 
were receiving services at the time of the death.  
 
Findings 

The complex health needs of the child were assessed and planned for by the director. A 
large and supportive care team collaborated to address the child’s evolving needs. The 
director promptly responded to concerns that arose during the period under review. 
Specific reports were not submitted; however, this did not impact the child’s care.  
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review.  
 
The review was completed in May 2024.  
 
 


